
From: Darrell Harmon [mailto:dharmon1942@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 11:44 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Saving Our Children 

 

Beth, please help save our children.  Vote No on Senate Bill 2509.  It is another attempt by 

Monsanto to continue turning a blind eye to the devastation that chemicals have on ALL human 

beings...especially the innocent children.  Children depend on our wisdom and 

protection.  PLEASE defeat this bill. 

Darrell Harmon 

681 Spring Creek Dr. 

Ashland, OR 
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